
 

 
Broadstone Hall Primary School 
KS2 BBC Ten Pieces Concert 
Wednesday 9th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year the fantastic BBC Philharmonic orchestra are putting on concerts specifically for 
children in years 3-8. The performance is named BBC Ten Pieces and it is designed to 
introduce orchestral music to young audiences and promises to ‘wow’. We are lucky enough 
to have secured tickets to one performance and we are extending the invite out to our KS2 
children.  

 

 

 

 

 

The performance will take place at the Aviva Studios (Water Street, Manchester, M3 4JQ) 
and runs from 11am – 12pm. Children will be travelling via coach to and from the event and 
will be accompanied by staff members. They will be leaving school at approximately 
10.25am and returning shortly after the event finishes at 12pm.  

There are 60 spaces available for this fantastic opportunity. The cost will be £10 per child 
and this will cover the cost of the ticket for the performance and the transport. Tickets are 
available on a first come first served basis. If you would like to book a place for your child, 
please login to ParentPay to make payment and give your consent for them to attend.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them. If you are entitled to free school 
meals and would like a packed lunch to be provided, please let the office know by 
next Tuesday 1st October.   

If for any reason you are unable to use ParentPay, please contact the School Office, who will 
be happy to assist you.  
 
If there are any medical conditions the school are not already aware of, please inform the 
Office.  
 
If for any reason your child cannot be photographed, please inform us in writing. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Lauren Eva  
Music Lead 


